
Twin Creeks 
Student Art Show!! 

  

Thursday, May 16, 2024 
6:00-7:30pm in the MPR 

During Open House 
 

Come visit our Twin Creeks Art Show, taking place in the MPR,  
the same evening as Open House. 

 
Every student will have one of their art projects from this school year framed and on 
display. Your children are very excited to share their art with you in this special way!  

 
You may purchase your child’s framed art for just $20. 

Proceeds go back into our art program, making it possible to continue to provide quality art 
materials and education here at Twin Creeks. 

PLEASE support this important fundraiser by visiting the MPR during Open House, and if 
you’re able, purchasing your child’s framed art. 

 
IMPORTANT: To avoid long payment lines, you can prepay your student’s artwork by 
visiting the Twin Creeks Store. Click the link or scan QR code provided below.   
You can also pay by cash or check (made payable to TCES) the night of the show. 
 
https://twincreeks.futurefund.com/go/31166-art-show-purchase 
 

.       
 
Thank you, and I hope to see you on May 16th! 
Linda DeMello Art Instructor ldemello@srvusd.net 
* *Please see attached FAQ page for more detailed information**. 
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